
Bags to School 

We will be having a 

collection  on  21st 

January . Bags can only 

be brought in on that day and before 

9am.  Any bag can be used as we 

will not be supplying blue bags. 

We will be collecting: 

Good quality clothing, paired shoes, 

handbags, hats, scarves, ties, 

jewellery, lingerie, socks, belts, soft 

toys, household linen, curtains, 

towels and bedding. 

Please do not  donate: 

Duvets, blankets, carpets, soiled 

clothing, school uniform, corporate 

clothing or textile off cuts. 

Thank you to 

everyone who  

supported the Royal 

British Legion this year. 

 

 

 Essential Information Dec 2020 

 

Upcoming Term dates 

Last day of term 18th 
Christmas Holiday 
21st Dec  - 1st  Jan  
 
Spring term starts 4th Jan 
INSET day 12th Feb. 
 
Half Term 
15th to 19th Feb 

December diary dates 

10th Flu immunisations 

11th  PTA table top sale —

more details to follow 

13th Last day for posting 

Christmas cards in bubbles 

14th KS2 playground carols 

16th Magic Dave show  

17th Oak/Fir pjs day 

18th Christmas jumper day 

(just for fun—not fund 

raising) 

The School 

Photographer is  

rebooked for 26th 

February.  

We raised over £185     

for Macmillan Cancer 

Charity by wearing green. 

Thank you so 

much for your 

donations. 

Children in Need 

We raised over 

£198 by wearing 

our favourite sports 

clothes. 

Late arrivals.   

Please remember that children 

should be arriving by 8:50am. 

Any late entries can be 

disruptive to class. 

Thank you for your 

continued support.   

Packed lunches 

Please can 

we remind 

you that we 

are a ‘nut 

free’ school 

due to some 

severe allergies. Please do  not include 

any nut related items in your child’s 

lunch, for example, no nutty granola 

bars or hazelnut chocolate spread etc. 

Thank you  

Parents: Please follow these 
simple steps when 
coming to school to 
help keep everyone 
safe: 

• Wear a face mask 

• Keep your distance 

• Only one adult 

• Use the one way system 

 This year the PTA raffle is online and tickets can be purchased through 
Parentpay.  Please support us by buying a ticket or two, there’s a chance 
to win some great prizes. 

Check out our new virtual nursery tour 

video by visiting our school website.  

VirtualNursery  

overstone.eschools.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

We can no longer access our 

old email address    

admin@overstone-wing.bucks.sch.uk    

please remove this from your 

contacts and use 

admin@overstone-wing.org 

 

Christmas cards for bubbles. Children can bring in 

cards for others in their own bubbles, they can be posted 

up until the morning of Monday 14th in class post boxes. 

They will be delivered on the 18th. Please do not send in 

cards or presents for children in other bubbles. 

AIP will be making 

their packed lunch with 

a Christmas theme on 18th 

Dec. Please order your 

sandwich choice as usual.  

https://overstone.eschools.co.uk/web/nursery/500957
https://overstone.eschools.co.uk/web/nursery/500957
mailto:admin@overstone-wing.org

